
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Town of Elma 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a hearing on Tuesday, October 

13, 2020 at 7:00 PM, at the Elma Town Hall, 1600 Bowen Road, to hear the following: 

 

Appeals Case #1384 for Paul & Patricia Birrer of 1030 Stolle Road, Elma, NY who are requesting a 

variance to split one lot into two lots with less than the required frontage and a driveway with less than 

2 feet from the lot line § 144-98 C (1) and § 144-33, Residential B. 

 

All persons in interest will be heard at this time. 

 

    

     Harry Kwiek, Chairman 

     Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

September 22, 2020 
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